
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
 
I am requesting $500,000 in funding for Sabathani Community Center (SCC) in fiscal year 2022.  
 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Sabathani Community Center located at 310 E. 
38th Street Minneapolis, MN 55409 
 
 
The funding would be used for the nearly 100-year old commercial building with significant 
need for repair and upgraded energy systems to serve the community well in the future. The 
requested $500,000 would go towards replacing the community center’s inefficient and leaking 
roofing material; insulate the rook to provide energy efficiency and decreased energy cost; 
prepare the roof for high-efficiency solar array. The goal of this project is to reduce the energy 
cost and energy consumption, provide climate justice for the low-income, BIPOC neighborhood, 
and reduce the greenhouse gas emissions.  
 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Member of Congress 


